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THE BRINGING THEM HOME COMMITTEE (WA) Inc 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 509,  
Dianella Post Shop WA 6059 

Working together towards the recognition and healing of the pain  
caused by the removal of Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander  

children from their families. 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
18th January 2017 

We need to tell the truth on Australia Day! 
 

The Bringing Them Home Committee (WA) has called for all Australians to learn the 
truth about what has happened to the First People of this country since colonisation 
as we reflect on what it is to be Australian on Australia Day. 
“As the representative body for Stolen Generations survivors and their families in 
WA, we ask in particular for a focus on the ongoing trauma being suffered by the 
Aboriginal community as a result of the past policies of removing Aboriginal 
children form their families”, according to BTHWA Co-Convenor, Jim Morrison. 
“When Aboriginal leaders such as Robert Isaacs challenge Aboriginal people to “get 
past the hurts of the past”, he ignores the reality that there is still a massive gap in 
health, education and wellbeing measures between Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal 
people in this country!” 
“This “gap” is highlighted by the appointment today of Noongar man, Ken Wyatt, as 
Minister for Indigenous Health. This appointment is a worthy one and we should 
congratulate Mr Wyatt on his achievement but we would not have the need for a 
Minister for Indigenous Health if there was not a significant shortfall in Aboriginal 
health outcomes compared to the rest of the population.” 
“Recent research has highlighted the sad reality that these inequities in health and 
wellbeing outcomes are even more significant for the Stolen Generations and their 
families. Whilst Mr Rudd’s Apology was symbolically important it will never lead to 
significant changes in outcomes until the rest of the Australian community 
understands the truth about what happened and supports Stolen Generations 
survivors and their families to heal.” 
“Perhaps when that is achieved, we may be able to “get past the hurts of the past” 
and take up Mr Isaacs challenge but there is much to be done to tell the truth and 
heal the wrongs of the past before that can happen”, Mr Morrison concluded. 
 
Further comment: Jim Morrison ph: 0408 917 133  


